
Dear friends and partners, 

We bring you seasons’ greetings from Goll Farm Elementary School and the entire Goll Farm 

Community. Christmas symbolizes the day when God left all his/her glory and touched down on 

earth just for the sole purpose of setting humanity free from the shackles of slavery in all its 

forms. Slavery comes in many forms including darkness or lack of knowledge of the Good or 

God. But through our bond and collaborative effort together we have provided the light and 

dispelled the darkness that shackled the innocent kids of Goll Farm Community and the 

surrounding communities.  

About this time in the past, these kids spent their Christmas Day in the rubber bush following 

their parents tapping rubber trees and carrying the rubber buckets on their shoulders for 

weighing----a process of spillover ignorance and suffering that benefits, not them, but the owners 

of their labor (the farm owners). But there is good news for us all. Through your intervention, by 

providing education among the people of Goll Farm community, the community has ruled that 

any parent/s found taking a child or children to tap rubber will be fined $30.00, the equivalence 

of his/her monthly pay. This decision of the community indicates that, unlike Plato’s myth of the 

cave in which the one who returned to show the light was beaten and killed, the light you have 

provided among the people of Goll Farm Community is highly embraced and appreciated. May 

God or The Good we worship bless and continue to prosper your effort. May this bond that binds 

us together continue to be and remain a blessing to humanity everywhere. Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year in advance.    

Prince and Relhetta  


